
Congratulations on the special day of your birthday!

We are thrilled to  announce this  momentous occasion as  Dr.  Dipl.  –  Philosophy  MYKOLA
KYRYCHENKO has his 65th anniversary of his birthday.

We  express  our  heartfelt  appreciation  to  our  Leader  for  his  exceptional  contributions  and
unwavering commitment as the Rector of Rector of University of Educational Management of the
National Academy of Education Sciences of Ukraine. 

We eagerly anticipate the official birthday celebration, which will be held on March 6th, 2024. It
is an opportunity for the Гniversity’s community to come together and express our gratitude and
wishes  to Rector  who has contributed immensely to the growth and success of our  beloved
University of Educational Management.

Dear  Mykola  Kyrychwnko,  under  your  guidance,  we  look  forward  to  witnessing  UMO’s
continued advancement in providing top-quality education, fostering innovation, and preparing
students  to  become leaders  and change-makers  in  their  respective  fields.  Your  expertise  and
leadership will undoubtedly inspire and empower students, faculty, and academic staff to reach
new levels of excellence.

Your unwavering commitment to academic integrity, student success, and international growth
has left an indelible mark on our University. We wish you continued success in all your future
endeavors!

|
Happy Birthday, 
Mister Rector!

Your leadership is a source of inspiration to us all
Sincerely yours,
Svitlana Grytsai
Director of the Center for International Cooperation and Education
and 
Olena Beznos
Head of the Education Quality Monitoring, Licensing and Accreditation Department


	Congratulations on the special day of your birthday!

